
Mr. Krikor Ano shian 
Secretary, Gomidas Choir 
630 2nd Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 10016 

Dear ~fr. Anoushian: 

April 5, 1974 

·ve gratefully acknowledge the donation of the 
Gomidas Choir of $36.00, towards the expenses of 
the Vartanantz Day celebration. 

Enc. 

Our receipt No.l8243 is enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


